
Dear GEAA members and friends, 

Please check your mail boxes this week for your GEAA membership 
renewals.  And, if you live in an area that is served by SAWS but outside San 
Antonio City Limits, look for another important message:  

 



Those of you who live in zip codes 78023, 78253, 78261, 78260, please 
return the petition ASAP. The goal is to collect 10,000 cards by the end of 
March. If you live in an incorporated or unincorporated area other than the 
City of San Antonio that is served by SAWS (Helotes, Terrell Hills, Olmos 
Park, Castle Hills, Alamo Ranch, Stone Oak, or the Scenic Loop/Boerne 
Stage area) and have not received a card, look for it in the mail or come by 
the GEAA office at 1809 Blanco Road to pick one up. 

Over the years, GEAA has joined with folks in the San Geronimo Valley, near 
Wortham Oaks, Alamo Ranch, Scenic Loop, and Helotes to oppose the 
expansion of SAWS sewer service that might pose a threat to Edwards 
Aquifer wells. 

As long as the SAWS Board continues to require sewer service for new 
developments on the Edwards Aquifer Recharge Zone and plans to sell Vista 
Ridge water to spur development in the Hill Country, GEAA remains opposed 
to the pipeline.  

 

While we agree that SAWS is prudent in seeking additional non-Edwards 
Aquifer water supplies to accommodate anticipated growth, we 
believe Vista Ridge is not the right project for SAWS ratepayers. 

http://www.aquiferalliance.net/wp-content/uploads/2014/01/SAWS-Role-In-Development-of-the-Edwards-Aquifer-10-29-2014-Final.pdf
http://www.sierraclub.org/sites/www.sierraclub.org/files/sce/alamo-group/docs/VistaRidge-position_paper-Nov_18_2015.pdf


Hope all of you are enjoying the wonderful spring weather.  Thank you for 
your support! 

Annalisa Peace 
Executive Director 
Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance 

 

http://www.aquiferalliance.net/

